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TO:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
FROM: Alan Danskin, British Library representative to JSC 

SUBJECT: Revision of RDA 9.2.2.5.3: Names Written in a Non-preferred 
Script.  BL response 

 
 
BL thanks ACOC for their proposed revision.  BL is in favour of 
adopting the proposed changes which will improve the clarity and ease 
of application of the instruction. 
 
 


